
 

  

 

 
Robert J. Munnelly Jr. 

 
P: 617.589.3822 | F: 617.523.6215 

rmunnelly@davismalm.com 
 

Sean Carroll, General Counsel 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Department of Telecommunications and Cable 
1000 Washington Street, Suite 600 
Boston, MA  02118 
 

 
Re: Docket No. 12-6 

Dear Attorney Carroll: 

On behalf of Boomerang Wireless, LLC, d/b/a enTouch Wireless (“Boomerang”), please be 
advised that Boomerang remains interested at this time in pursuing eligible telecommunications 
carrier status at the Department of Telecommunications and Cable.   
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Robert J. Munnelly Jr. 

RJM/jmc 
cc: Julia Redman-Carter, Boomerang 
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VIA EMAIL (Sean.M.Carroll@mass.gov and dtc.efiling@mass.gov)

August 24, 2020


